T. Leahy draft 8-4-14

BALLOT QUESTION
re:

Thomas Memorial Library


Shall the expenditure recommended by the Town Council of up to Four Million Two Hundred Thousand Dollars ($4,200,000), for renovations to the Thomas Memorial Library, plus an additional $150,000 for constructing temporary library facilities during the renovation, and the expenditure of such additional funds on the project as may be contributed by the Thomas Memorial Library Foundation and accepted by the Town for that purpose , be approved?




(  Yes


  (  No

Please place a cross [X] or check [(] in the appropriate box.

EXPLANATION

On August 11, 2014, the Town Council approved expenditure of up to Four Million Dollars ($4,000,000), plus an additional contingency amount of $200,000 for unanticipated expenses for renovations and expansion of the Thomas Memorial Library, together with an additional $150,000 for providing temporary library facilities during the renovation, all subject to a referendum vote by the citizens of the Town of Cape Elizabeth.  The Town Council also voted to accept contributions from the Thomas Memorial Library Foundation of up to $500,000 and to use such funds to pay for furnishings, fixtures and equipment for the Library.  A prior more expensive renovation project was not approved by the voters.  Funding for this construction project shall be by the issuance of a municipal bond in the amount of approximately $4,000,000, contributions by the Thomas Memorial Library Foundation and, to the extent necessary, other funds available to the Town.  
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